
ANNEX C  

Spelthorne Local Committee Report 22/5/12 

 

Process for approval of future applications for Small 
Grants  

It was agreed at the meeting held on the 19th March 2012 that all small grant 
applications including those under £1000 would be considered by the Local 
Committee and not under delegated powers.   

 


